STEP FEEDBACK

We want to know what you think!
Our mission with this project is to serve
the community’s needs — including yours!

1. Do you find The Next STEP (TNS)
newsletter helpful and interesting?
OYes OIt's OK U No

2. Do you currently use pesticides in
your home, garden, or work? [J Yes U No

3. Are these pesticides:
00 Natural/Non-toxic? 0O Toxic? 0O Both?

For what problem(s)?

4. Has TNS helped you avoid or reduce
your use of toxics? U Yes [ No

Do any examples come to mind?

5. What information can we offer in
TNS to help you reduce your toxic use?

6. Are you interested in joining our
effort to make Sebastopol a healthier
community? If so, please fill in below:
Name
Phone/Email

Simply return this in your water bill, or
send to: Sebastopol Toxics Education Program
(STEP), P O. Box 1776, Sebastopol CA 95473.




